
 5464 N. Port Washing Rd. #C200. 
Glendale, WI 53217 

 

May 7, 2023 

Sister Cities Committee  

City of Milwaukee 

200 E. Wells St., Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Chairperson (City of Milwaukee Sister Cities Relationship) 

I am writing to express the interest of our local organization, Milwaukee Action Network, Inc (MANI), in 

sponsoring City of Milwaukee and Abuja, Nigeria sister cities relationship. We believe that such a 

relationship would provide valuable opportunities (cultural, education, technology, etc.) and foster 

mutual understanding between both communities. 

Our organization has a commitment to promoting international cooperation and friendship, and we 

believe that a sister city relationship between Milwaukee and Abuja would be an excellent way to further 

this goal. We have researched potential partner cities and have identified Abuja, Nigeria as a potential 

candidate for such a relationship. Please see attached letter of interest from the Mayor of Abuja, Nigeria 

for your perusal.  

We would like to request the opportunity to make a presentation to your committee regarding our 

proposed sister city relationship. We believe that this presentation would give us the chance to further 

discuss our proposal and demonstrate the benefits of such a relationship. 

If the committee decides to invite us to submit a formal application to the common council, we would be 

happy to do so. We are committed to working closely with your committee and the council throughout 

the application process to ensure that we meet all necessary requirements and regulations. 

Thank you for considering our letter of intent. We look forward to the opportunity to present our 

proposal to your committee and to working together to establish a sister city relationship between 

Abuja, Nigeria and Milwaukee, US communities. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dele Ojelabi 

Milwaukee Action Network, Inc 
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